

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov July 27, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Makbul Sajan 301 W. Coventry Ct., #208 Glendale, WI 53217

Dear Mr. Sajan:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 13, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a 24-Hour Establishment license for "Sherman Park Amoco" at 3114 N. Sherman Blvd. be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, July 27, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File031479



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 27, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Ondraea Bartlett 6325 W. Grant St. West Allis, WI 53219

Dear Ms. Bartlett:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 13, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, July 27, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File031479



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 27, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Lisa Pitts 1032 E. Knapp St. Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Ms. Pitts:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 13, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, July 27, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 27, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Kelly Watkins 212 E. Montana St. Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Ms. Watkins:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 13, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, July 27, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 27, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Shannon Farrow 500 W. Bradley Rd. C230 Milwaukee, WI 53217

Dear Ms. Farrow:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 13, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, July 27, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File031479

cc:



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 27, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Cornelius Jackson 3159 N. 41st St. Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Mr. Jackson:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 13, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, July 27, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov July 27, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Dennis Giannopoulos 15148 W. Vuicksburg Ave. N114 Germantown, WI 53022

Dear Mr. Giannopoulos:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 13, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a 24-Hour Establishment license for "Papa Gus' Gyros" at 7272 N. 76th St. be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, July 27, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File031479



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 27, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Joseph Boehnlein 3165 S. Thornapple Lane New Berlin, WI 53146

Dear Mr. Boehnlein:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 13, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, July 27, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov July 27, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Jose Rivera 3020 S. 8th St. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Rivera:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 13, 2004, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 1701 W. Lincoln Ave. ("Los Corporales") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based the concentration of alcohol outlets in the area of 1701 W. Lincoln Ave.

On Tuesday, July 27, 2004, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 031479



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov July 27, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Jose Vidrio 3573 S. 46th St. Greenfield, WI 53220

Dear Mr. Vidrio:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 13, 2004, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 3204 W. Pierce St. ("Vidrio Bar") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based the concentration of alcohol outlets in the area of 3204 W. Pierce St. and neighborhood objection.

On Tuesday, July 27, 2004, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 031479



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov July 27, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Simon Ocampo 1317 S. 33rd St. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Ocampo:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 13, 2004, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Malt license for the premises at 1554 W. National Ave. ("Ocampo's Fruit Market") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing and the concentration of alcohol outlets in the area of 1554 W. National Ave.

On Tuesday, July 27, 2004, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCFN 031479



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 27, 2004

Michael Daly 2050 S. 103rd Ct. West Allis, WI 53227

Dear Mr. Daly:

This is to notify you that your application for a Class "A" Liquor and Malt license for Jewel-Osco #3653 at 1100 E. Garfield Ave. was approved by the Common Council at its meeting of July 27, 2004. However, a motion was made and prevailed to reconsider and enter on the journal. This motion suspends the Council's approval of your application and allows for a motion to reconsider to be made at the next Council meeting, which is scheduled for September 1, 2004 at 9 a.m. in the Council Chamber, 3rd floor, City Hall. At that time the Council may choose to reconsider the approval of your application or may choose to reaffirm its decision to grant your application. Therefore, at this time, your license has NOT been granted.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact the Utilities and Licenses Committee Staff Assistant, Linda Elmer, at 286-2232.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 031479

Asst. City Attorney Bruce Schrimpf